

MEMO# 9683

February 17, 1998

INSTITUTE SUBMITS LETTER TO TAIWAN SEC REGARDING MARKET ACCESS PROBLEMS

[9683] February 17, 1998 TO: INTERNATIONAL COMMITTEE No. 6-98 RE: INSTITUTE SUBMITS LETTER TO TAIWAN SEC REGARDING MARKET ACCESS PROBLEMS

Attached is a

copy of a letter to Taiwan's SEC detailing the market access problems Institute members have encountered in Taiwan. The letter generally reiterates the points made in the Institute's recent letter to Treasury Department Assistant Secretary Timothy G. Geithner. See Memorandum to International Committee 1-98, January 9, 1998. Counsel in Taiwan is translating the letter and will be submitting it to Taiwan's SEC shortly. Robert C. Grohowski Assistant Counsel Attachment

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.